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Aug 27 2010

Ms. Kirsten Walli

Board Secretary

Ontario Energy Board
P.0. Box 2319, 27" Floor
2300 Yonge Street
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: Norfolk Power Distribution Inc — Cost of Service Application EB-2010-0139
On February 19 2010, Norfolk Power Distribution Inc (NPDI) informed the Ontario Energy
Board of its intent to file a Cost of Service rate application in August 2010, for new rates
effective May 1% 2011, On May 31° NPDI confirmed its intention to file the application.

NPDI now regrets to inform the Board that it will be delayed in filing its application.

NPDI continues to work diligently on the application and intends to file no later than October 29
2010. NPDI apologizes for any inconvenience that arises from the late filing and understands

that this delay may impact the effective date of the new rates applied for.

If any further information is required please feel free to contact me at any time.

Sincerely,

S/

Brad Randall, P.Eng.

President and CEO

Norfolk Power Distribution Inc.
Phone: 519-426-4574

Email: brandallt@norfolkpower.on.ca
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